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' Hello and greetings in the name of our lovely Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ,

| pray this letter finds you all doing well in the Lord this Christmas season. We are thankful for the prayers and support that
. come from each of you and pray God richly blesses you for it. We are so grateful for what all God has been doing in our lives
. and are excited to report it to you. '

. On Friday, October 8th, we began our journey towards what God has in store for the future of our family. On our way south,
. we stopped in Sioux Falls, SD for a few days. While there, we were able to spend some much needed time with missionary
Scott Pannell and his dear family. We got to see firsthand how God is using them to reach the southern part of Sioux Falls

. and the community of Tea, SD. While there | was blessed to preach in both Sunday services and assist Bro. Scott with some
. things concerning the ministry there.

| After leaving South Dakota, things started happening pretty quickly for us. God has opened many doors for us to help mis-
. sionaries and preachers with mechanic work on their vehicles; we have been in several meetings presenting the ministry and
. also in several supporting churches updating them on what God has been doing. Our travels have taken us to churches in i
. South Dakota, Virginia, Tennessee, and Georgia. God also allowed us to locate and move into a motorhome. God has al-

. ready provided half of the funds to pay for it, and we are trusting Him for the rest. We are thankful for the doors God has

. opened and the ones He is continuing to open for us. We have traveled thousands of miles since leaving North Dakota, and
. God has kept us safe through all of them. Please continue to pray for safety as we travel for the Lord.

. Since September, we have had three new churches partner with us bringing our support level to 27%. We praise the Lord for °
. this great blessing. We are trusting Him to continue filling our calendar for next year and to continue sending in our much
needed support so we can get busy helping other missionaries around the country. There is a great need for help, and we
. are eager to get to the one’s needing it.

In November, our home church hosted a “Who Will Go” missions conference, and we were blessed to be able to have a part
in the conference. “Who Will Go” is a ministry that focuses on challenging folks to ask God to send them out as missionaries
as well as providing them training that will help prepare them for things they will encounter while serving the Lord. God has

- opened the door for us to team up with this great ministry as an instructor. | will be assisting with courses teaching people
how to do things like basic maintenance on their vehicle to help prevent breakdowns as well as roadside emergency and

. basic survival skills that may save their lives one day as they are striving to reach the lost of this world. | am excited to see

. how many people will surrender to missions through this much needed ministry.

| pray you all have a wonderful Christmas season and enjoy your time worshiping our Saviour with your families. We are
. looking forward to doing the same for the first time in several years.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. Sending Church: |
Faith Baptist Church

In His service, P.O. Box 13
The Hewett Family Harriman, TN




